
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE:  Thursday, August 13, 2020 

 

TO:  Elementary Principals   

  

FROM: Shelley Nordick, Ph.D., Administrator of Teaching and Learning 

  Ben Jameson, Director of Evaluation, Research and Accountability 

     

SUBJECT: Changes in School Acadience Reading Assessment Dates 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

With the change in schedule approved by the Jordan School District Board of Education, 

the dates previously set for testers to come administer Acadience Reading benchmarks to 

K-3 students are no longer valid. USBE approved an extension of the beginning of the 

year testing window for Acadience Reading in their board meeting last week and will be 

releasing specific dates in the near future. Evaluation, Research & Accountability will 

contact each principal directly with a new Acadience Reading assessment date as soon as 

we confirm the testing window with the state. 

 

Please contact Shannon Johnson at 801-567-8873 or shannon.johnson@jordandistrict.org  

with any questions. 
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